
Circle of Friendship 2018 
 

St. Felim’s N.S. celebrated Friendship Fortnight during the first two weeks in October 2018. 

Each class participated in lots of fun activities with their classmates with the aim of highlighting the importance of Friendship in 

our school. 

One particular activity involved each and every one of the children in our school coming together in a very co-operative way!   

This activity involved each child creating their own unique Friendship Chain using words and pictures all connected and linked to 

the theme of Friendship. 

On Friday 12th of October, we all gathered together to mark the finale of our very enjoyable Friendship Fortnight. 

Each class merged their chains together to create one large Circle of Friendship. 

Here are some snapshots of this event! 

       



 

 

Our Friendship Chain remains on display on our Friendship Tree for our whole school community to admire. 

It serves as a constant reminder to us all that we are all links in the chain of Friendship. 

We are all aware that we have our unique part to play in being a Circle of Friends in our school. 

Two pupils from 5th Class penned beautiful pieces of writing to recount their thoughts and reflections on the Circle of Friendship.   

These beautiful pieces of writing are on display beside Our Friendship Tree. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


